
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 08-20-2024  
                    
 
 
Served some weed notices. 
 
Had the street department mow several places. 
 
We investigated a disorderly conduct case in the 200 block of west Washington. 
 
We investigated a possible abuse of an elderly person in the 600 block of N. Jennings. 
 
We did a welfare check on two kids and turned the case over to DCF. 
 
The Sheriff’s department investigated a disturbance at the lake with one person needing 
medical attention. They have turned the case over to us to further the investigation.  
 
We interviewed a candidate for our open sergeants position.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


